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MAYOR'S OFFICE? 

DEC 1 5 2017 File No. 0400-50 

December 8, 2017 VICTORIA, B.C. 

City of Victoria 
Office of the Mayor 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Via Email: mavor@victoria.ca 

Dear Mayor Helps, 

Re: City of Victoria Checkout Bag Regulation Bylaw 

Please be advised that at the November 27, 2017 Regular Meeting of Council, 
District of Sooke Council made the following resolution. 

THAT Council provide the following comments to the City of Victoria regarding a 
Single-Use Plastic Bag Bylaw: 

• The District of Sooke Council supports a Single-Use Plastic Bag bylaw, 
in principle. 

• Council is concerned about the resources required to enforce the bylaw. 

• Council suggests the Capital Regional District prepare educational 
materials on behalf of the participating municipalities so that the same 
message is shared throughout the region. 

• The City of Victoria is requested to share the results of the regional 
consultation with participating municipalities. 

Best Regards, 

Carolyn Mushata 
Corporate Officer 


